Kapiti Coast

DISTRICT COUNCIL

30 May 2019

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official

Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) — reference: 5334521

| refer to your information request we received on 5 May 2019 requesting the following:

e How much is budgeted to be paid to WREDA by KCDC for the 2019/20 financial year?

e How much was budgeted to be paid to WREDA in the 2018/19 financial year, and how
much has been paid so far?

e How much was paid to WREDA in the 2017/18 and 2016/17 financial years?

Council response regarding your request

Payments made by Kapiti Coast District Council (KCDC) to Wellington Regional Economic
Development Agency are summarised as follows:

Financial Year $

2016/17 17,950.00
2017/18* 56,978.90
2018/19 YTD 10,394.51

*The 2017/18 financial year includes the approximate $35,000 for the Destination Website
update that you have already enquired about.

| trust this is of assistance. Any further queries can be directed to Darryn Grant, Economic
Development Manager, phone: (04) 296 4700 or email darryn.grant@kapiticoast.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

A Ll

James Jefferson
Group Manager Place and Space
Te Kaihautd Takiwa, Waahi hoki
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